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C. Status of Press Release about New Academic Foundations Starting this Fall

Mark Hardt and Jane Howell said they will work on the release this week, and they will use
Provost White’s accolade.

D. Minimum Course Grade for Academic Foundations — Recommendation to
Academic Senate for a “C” instead of a “C-"

It was noted that we could compromise: students who began in the old general education
would still be allowed a C- and students beginning the new Academic Foundations would be
required to earn a C or better. It was noted that, with the effective date of the catalog, this
will happen anyway. It was noted that this may be an issue for transfer-in students, because
the Board of Regents minimum for general education is C-.

It was cited that students have some flexibility in the rule made by the Academic Senate (that
students must earn a C- or better in general education, but they must have an overall GPA in
general education of 2.0 or better) and perhaps we should just leave it, especially in light of
transfer issues.

The Committee agreed to leave the policy as is.

The meeting adjourned at 4:08 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Rita J. Rabe Meduna.



